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TO: Holy Cross College Community (Administration/Staff, Faculty, Students, Alumni, 

C.S.C.s, and Friends of the College)  

CC:  Holy Cross College Board of Trustees 

  Jodie Badman, Associate Director of Development, Holy Cross College 

Matthew Kilcoyne, R.H. Perry & Associates 

  Dr. John Hutchinson, R.H. Perry & Associates 

 

FROM:  HCC Presidential Search Committee 

(Calvin Colbert, Vice-Chair, Board of Trustees and Chair of Presidential Search 

Committee, John Gschwind, Chairperson, Board of Trustees, David Bender, Kathleen 

Texido, Tom Lange, Bro. Chester Freel, Bro. Ken Haders, Corey Edmonds, Emilee 

Skidgel, Dr. Anthony Monta, Dr. Deborah Arangno, Fr. Greg Haake 

 

RE:  THANK YOU! Follow-Up Presidential Search Meetings November 10 and 11, 2021 

DATE:  November 17, 2021 

 

Commencement of Presidential Search – A Great Start! 

Many thanks from the Presidential Search Committee to all of you who participated in a group meeting or 

other conversation last week with our search firm R.H. Perry & Associates.  We were very excited by the 

breadth and depth of participation as well as input received from various constituencies.  We engaged 

more than 80 individuals. This effort will well serve our community in developing not only the position 

profile, but also in building our collective thinking as to the outstanding candidate who will embrace and 

advance the distinctive Catholic mission of the College (i.e., charisms of the Holy Cross Congregation) 

and continue the College’s upward trajectory, enabling us to compete and succeed in a dynamic and 

challenging higher education environment. 

If you were unable to attend a session last week, please consider providing your thoughts to us by 

completing the pre-search survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HCC_President.  You can also 

provide recommendations of potential candidates for the Presidency of the College in this survey, as well. 

The pre-search survey will remain open through November 19, 2021. 

 

We will continue to provide updates at various stages of the search process, however, please do not 

hesitate to reach out directly to Calvin Colbert at 214/505-1895 or calvincolbert@challengergray.com at 

any time if you have questions.  We wish you a very Happy Thanksgiving! 

Ave Crux and Go Saints! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HCC_President/

